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Important 
The last day of the school year for Ka ʻUmeke Kāʻeo haumāna will 

be Wednesday, May 30th.  This is the same day of our hōʻike. The school 

day will end at 2:30pm. Ka ʻUmeke will be providing a shuttle from Hale 

ʻŌlelo to HCC, supervision for all haumāna, and an afternoon snack.   

Kumu will be in their classrooms on May 31st from 8:00am - 

11:00am for you to pick up your keiki’s school supplies.  

 If you have any questions call 961-0470. 

 


